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 STUDENT AUTOMOBILE USE 

 Both North Country Charter Academy sites have public parking lots that are shared by other businesses. 
 All students are expected to behave responsibly when driving themselves.  Any student caught driving in 
 a reckless manner will be referred to the Principal to determine whether or not the student will be 
 allowed to transport themselves and a written report will be submitted to local police authority 

 Students are allowed to bring motor vehicles to the Charter Academy and to the school in which he/she 
 is scheduled for vocational classes.  All vehicles must be registered with the North Country Charter 
 Academy main office which will require all students to submit a copy of a valid driver’s license, proof 
 of insurance, NCCA student vehicle registration form and release of liability form. 
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